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Arts Undergraduate Society  
● Departmental Elections 

○ Polling period ends Friday April 5th  
● Events/services are cancelled :( but here is a meme to cheer you up in these 

sad and uncertain times: 

 
● It has been an honour to represent the students of the Faculty of Arts this 

year at SSMU – and I want to thank you all for being a part of that! Student 
government can be a thankless job, but I want to recognize the resilience, 
advocacy, and dedication that you, the SSMU executive, legislative council, 
and dais (of course!), have exhibited this year 

 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Adin Chan 
Arts Representative to SSMU 
artsrep1@ssmu.ca  
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